
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Members 
Thinking of those of you home with Covid. Take Care. 
Phil I hope the foot is on the mend.   

 
A reminder  
Club Championships 
Thank you to the members who entered the Club Champs. We can’t all be winners but you have taken 
the opportunity to compete against our best. We complete the competition with the mixed doubles 
next Saturday. It is not too late to enter. 
Entry form is in the clubrooms or to contact Stu McHarg.                Mixed Doubles      11 am start 
Results so far : 
Singles Winners – Ruby Young and James Meredith 
Doubles – James Meredith and Dave Meredith,    Cathy Dwyer and Eveline McLeod 
 

Social 
Next Saturday May 14 we celebrate the end of our summer and interclub season. ( although we never 
close !!!) 
The committee would love to see members ( and families ) come and celebrate.  
Format : 
5pmish   Juniors - presentation of the Junior Club Championships trophies and interclub team badges 
                Seniors - presentation of Club Championship Cups 
5.30ish   Juniors - pizzas and chips 

7pm ish  Seniors - Shared tea ( please bring a plate, meat provided ) 

                                families welcome also to stay 
 

Seniors’ Event 
Next Sunday May 15 our tennis club is being used to host a Canterbury v South Canterbury Seniors’ 
Tournament. It is unlikely that there will be available courts for social use. 

 
Centenary 
Thank you to the members who attended the meeting last Tuesday and who are prepared to assist 
with the organization ahead. We are hoping that this will be a wonderful occasion for the club. 

Please put in your diaries the following dates : 
Friday March 24   2023         6pm - Meet and Greet in the clubrooms 
Saturday March 25  2023     1pm - afternoon of celebration of tennis – at the club 
                                                  Evening – Dinner  - celebration of the 100 years - venue TBC  
We will keep you posted re registration options. 
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Juniors 
During the holidays we had many juniors playing in tournaments throughout NZ and Australia.  
Many received top results. Well done to you all. 
 

 
 
Bar Manager 
We welcome to the ranks a new bar manager. Well done Maria. 
Matt has her in full training !! 
 

 
 
Social Event at Elmwood 
On Sunday May 22 we have our annual ‘friendly’ afternoon of tennis against Elmwood Tennis Club at 
Elmwood. Cathy Forrest is putting together a team of interested players. She needs a minimum of 8 
men and women. If you are keen, add your name to the sheet in the clubrooms or contact Cathy  
Catherine.Forrest@aecom.com 
 

Coaching 
Two Free Coaching sessions for our seniors are available on 21/28 May. You can still register your 
interest on the Meredith Brothers website. 

 
           
          Thanks Noelene 
 


